
IDJC Student Support Award, Washington, DC 
  
The Syracuse University Institute for Democracy, Journalism, & Citizenship 

grants a limited number of small awards each year to support Maxwell 
School students engaged with the educational or research and mission of the 
IDJC and taking semester-long courses in Washington D.C. The funding aims 

to support students who hold unpaid but desirable internship positions or 
otherwise demonstrate financial need to facilitate their semester in 
Washington. 

  
Students are eligible to apply for IDJC funding if they are: enrolled in one or 
more courses offered by IDJC faculty during their semester in D.C., if they 

hold one of the IDJC internships, or if they are doing research directly 
related to the IDJC mission. Students who receive funding will be expected 
to attend or participate in at least two IDJC events, field-trips, or lectures 

during their semester in Washington. Award amounts will typically range 
from $1,200 to $5,000 per semester. All applications are subject to 
preliminary review by the Office of Financial Aid & Scholarship Programs.  

 
These awards are made possible through the generosity of the Denise F. 
Kalette ’68 IDJC Memorial Fund. 

 
 
Fall Application Deadline: July 15th 

 
 
Spring Application Deadline: December 15th 

 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Susan Nash, IDJC Director of 

Administration, at sknash@syr.edu   
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